
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

We are pleased to confirm finalised details for sports day: 
Nursery will have their own sports day on the astro turf - 10:30am & 11:30am 

Reception, Y1 and Y2 - 9:30am to 11:00am (gates open at 9:20am) 
Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6 - 1:15pm to 3:00pm (Gates open at 1:05pm) 

Please ensure you pre-order your child’s ice cream/ice lolly via School Gateway. These will be 
given to your child at some point during the school day. The ice cream van will be on site all 

day for additional purchases – cash and card are accepted. Cold drinks available. 

 
 

 

 

                 
 

 

 

     

 

  

6th June 2025 

On Thursday 5th June the girls Y5 and 6 football team played their last league game of the season against 
a strong Holy Family side and lost 10-1. Despite the tough score, they never gave up and kept working 
together as a team right to the final whistle. Their effort, teamwork, and positive attitude were clear 
throughout the match. They should be proud of how far they’ve come this season—great job, girls! 

 

Huge congratulations to our Year 5 cricket team who competed against 9 other schools and came out on 
top for the second year in a row! The team played brilliantly all day, winning every game with great skill 

and teamwork. The final against Christ the King was a nail-biter, but our players held their nerve and won 
by just 2 runs. An amazing achievement—well done to the whole team! 

 

Before half term, our Year 3 and 4 rugby team took part in the finals of the Coventry Schools 
Tournament. Although they didn’t win the competition, they played brilliantly throughout. The team 

scored lots of great tries and made plenty of impressive tags, showing great effort, teamwork, and 
enthusiasm. A fantastic performance from everyone—well done! 

 



  

Please consider donating to Ella’s fundraiser for this amazing cause: 
Donate here - thank you for your support! 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/jordan-young-18


PTA Summer Sizzler – 28th June 
 

Plans are very much coming together! We are keen to have as many stalls on offer as possible to add interest and 
make the day a success. If you, or anybody you know, would like to have a stall on the day, please contact Linsey 

Rae at school – linsey.rae@allsoulsschool.co.uk 
 

We are still in need of donations for our Preloved Toy Sale – any of the following appreciated: 
 

- books   - toy cars / trains / trucks   - figures   - dolls / Barbies   - jigsaw puzzles (complete sets please) 
- plastic, wood, or metal toys   - board games (complete sets please) - baby and preschool toys 

- creative craft kits   - educational toys   - fancy dress   - action figures 
 

We ask that items are in good condition and are full sets, where applicable. Donations can be brought into the school 
office at any time. Please ensure smaller items are in a secure bag to make them easier to move. 

 

Non-Uniform Day! 
 

We will be holding a second non-uniform day on Friday 27th June in return for hamper items (further details will be 
sent nearer the time). 

 

Please see full details of the date overleaf – we look forward to seeing you there! Thank you for supporting us! 
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